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LEARNING FIRST
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April 14, 2020
Dear parents/guardians,

As you may have heard, Utah Gov. Gary Herbert today announced schools across Utah will continue to operate
in a “soft closure” until the end of the school year because of the COVID-19 pandemic.

As Gov. Herbert said, “In order for us to continue to slow the spread, and to get back on our feet socially and
economically, this is not the time to have our schools back open.”

That soft closure began in the Davis School District Monday, March 16, and since that time, our educators and
staft have worked hard to provide students the best possible remote learning and digital instruction we can offer.
We recognize the challenge this has placed on you and your children and we will continue to do our best to help
students prosper.

As we move forward, we will continue to follow our “Davis Learns Together” plan, which we have again at-
tached to this letter.

There are certainly many logistical matters to take care of before the end of the school year and we will get spe-
cific information to you, through your building principal, as soon as possible regarding end-of-year procedures,

including graduation.

These are incredibly unstable and trying times, and we thank you for your ongoing efforts to help us provide an
education for your children.

Reid Newey
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Superintendent
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